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Dear Community Members, 

TOWN OF WALWORTH 
WALWORTH COUNTY, WI I 

We are pleased to share news about the future of our emergency services. After thorough deliberation and val­

uable community input, our local government has decided to transition from our current fire and EMS depart­

ment to the Fontana Fire and Rescue Department. Below, you'll find key details about what this change means 

for you: 

Why the Change? 

This decision was made with the goal of enhancing public safety and improving service for our community. 

The reasons behind this transition include: 

Enhanced Services: Fontana Fire and Rescue is known for its cutting-edge training and state-of-the-art equip­

ment. This will translate into faster response times and higher quality emergency care. 

Community Engagement: Fontana Fire and Rescue has a strong track record of community involvement and 

outreach, ensuring residents are well-supported and informed. 

What to Expect: 

Seamless Transition: Departments are working closely together to ensure a smooth handover. There will be no 

disruption in emergency services during this period. 

How This Affects You: 

Emergency Services: By calling 911, you will continue to receive timely, professional emergency care without 

interruption. Fontana Fire and Rescue will be ready to assist you from day one. 

Contact Information: PLEASE DIAL 911 FOR ALL EMERGENCIES. 

Fontana Fire and Rescue 

190 Fontana Boulevard 

PO Box 200 

Fontana, WI 53125 

Ongoing Communication: Join us for an informational meeting at the Walworth Town Hall, W6741 Brick 

Church Road, Walworth, WI on Tuesday, January 14th at 6:00 PM. We welcome your questions & feedback. 

We thank you for your continued support as we move forward with this important transition. Together, we 

will ensure that our community remains safe, well-served, and prepared for the future. 

v� 
David Rowbotham, Town Chair 

W6741 Brick Church Road, PO Box 386, Walworth, WI 53184 


